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Dear Friends: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome those gathered for the Institute for Corean-

American Studies' Summer Symposium and to join you in celebrating August as 

"Korea Month."  

 

For 110 years, Korean Americans have made invaluable contributions to the social, 

cultural and economic vitality of our communities across Pennsylvania and 

nationwide. I commend the ICAS for its efforts to build relationships among the 

many diverse cultures in our community while promoting peace, humanity and 

security among all nations and people. 

 

Again, my best wishes to you for an enjoyable and successful event. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Rep. Allyson Y. Schwartz 

Pennsylvania-13 


